
 

25th – 29th November 2019 

 

Our school will be hosting a scholastic book fair every day after 

school from Monday 25th – Friday 29th November.  The book fair 

will be open in an Upper Junior classroom during parent’s evening on 

the Monday and also during the Key Stage 1 Book Café in the main 

hall on the Friday morning.  This is a perfect opportunity for you to 

begin your Christmas shopping early, whilst earning money for 

books for our school too. 

 

This year, you will be able to make payment for your items by 

telephone banking if you prefer.  All you will need is your own bank 

details and the school’s unique customer ID number.  Once you have 

paid you will be given a transaction code which you then give to the 

school to receive your books.  It couldn’t be easier! 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to Mrs Broadway. 


